
 

 

 

28th September 2017 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Year 10 Parent Information Evening: GCSE English & Maths 

We would like to invite you to an information evening on Tuesday 10th October 7.15-8pm in the 

school Theatre. 

The purpose of the session will be to share information with you as parents about how best you can 

help your son/daughter prepare for the English and Maths GCSE examinations.  

You will be given an overview of each subject’s requirements by Dr Mason, Curriculum Leader for 

English and Mrs Woodward, Curriculum Leader for Maths. We will also share with you effective 

revision resources and techniques. 

We cannot stress enough the importance of gaining both the English and Maths GCSE qualifications 

to enable your son/daughter to successfully enter sixth form, college and the workplace. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 10th October. 

Please complete and return the reply slip below to your son/daughter’s tutor by Tuesday 3rd 

October. 

Yours faithfully 

 

G. O’Connor 
Headteacher 
 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 10 Parent Information Evening: GCSE English & Maths 

Tuesday 10th October 7.15-8pm 

Student: _____________________________     Form: ________ 

I *will/not be attending the above workshop   

*please delete as necessary 

 

Please reserve me _____ place(s). 
 

Signed: _____________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


